
My name is Sam Yameen, and I am the proud owner of Winterplace Market in Salisbury for the past 

eight years. I strongly oppose SB 1056. 

One of the main concerns I have with this bill is its potential impact on my business. It's important to 

note that customers who purchase vapor also purchase other products from my store, such as 

groceries and household items. If customers buy their vapor elsewhere, it will not only hurt my vapor 

sales but also impact the overall revenue of my business. 

If this bill passes, the consequences will be dire for my business. I will be forced to make difficult 

decisions, such as laying off reliable workers who have been hard to find in recent times. 

In conclusion, my business and staff members are responsible and check every customer ID. I urge 

you to consider the detrimental effects that SB 1056 will have on small businesses like mine.  It will 

not only drive customers away but also force me to make tough decisions that will impact the 

livelihoods of my employees. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 


